


To whom it may concern, 

As a mother of a young family, I urge you to stop the proposed application to build the worlds 
largest incinerator in the heart of Western Sydney. 

As research has discovered, such a poisonous ommiting facility should not be near residential, 
nor in an area which is made up from highly dense residential suburbs. The research itself has 
shown that there should be a 20km exclusion zone. 

Sadly for me and my family along with the impacted 25,000+ residents in neighbouring 
Minchinbury, st Clair, erskine park, rooty hill, Mt Druitt et we have had to in confronted to 
envisage the bleak futures ahead of us either financially or worse still the health of our families. 
Institutions such as Dept of health can't be wrong to object to the hazardous technology. 

Please, I urge you, don't put my families life in this organisations hands, my young children can't 
live without their parents, and us as parents cannot live to see our children die. 


